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S.98-123 Report on Teaching Evaluations

Professor H.G. Murray presented the Report on the Review of the New University-Wide Teaching Evaluation
Form. In June 1996, Senate approved a new Instructor and Course Evaluation form for university-wide use
in undergraduate courses beginning in the 1996-97 academic



